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For immediate release.

Gilgandra Shire Council invites interested community members to Armatree to attend a community meeting discussing upcoming projects to be delivered in Armatree under the Stronger Country Communities Fund. 

Projects to be discussed at this meeting include the proposed Armatree Tree installation and the Armatree History Board. Input will be sought on suggested locations, design and any other matters you may wish to raise relating to these projects. 
Mayor, Doug Batten says Council believe the projects both enhance the vibrancy of the village and the ability to promote for tourism.

“These projects allow us to showcase Armatree in a unique way which reflects the village itself.”

“Armatree, as we know, is a one of a kind place and there are promotional opportunities around the tree installation, albeit a little quirky and something different. The knowledge we will gain through the history board will also appeal to visitors and to the pride of our residents. We can preserve and promote our history, while supporting our local economy”.
This meeting will be held at Armatree CWA hall on Wednesday, 26 June at 4pm.
Mayor, Doug Batten says Council is keen to hear from the community with support and ideas.

“This is an opportunity to have a say in these projects that will instil a vibrancy and sense of place in Armatree, to be enjoyed by residents and visitors alike.”

General Manager, David Neeves says Council is thankful to the NSW Government for their contribution under the Stronger Country Communities Fund.

“With over $1.8m worth of projects being delivered in our Shire thanks to this funding, the impact is incredible. We’ve already seen huge improvements with work delivered at McGrane Oval to date, including the installation of new netball courts and lighting and the completion of the upgrades behind Miller Street.”
To find out more information or to have your say, residents may also contact Council directly on 6817 8800, email council@gilgandra.nsw.gov.au or visit us at Warren Road.
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